
 

                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

HE Luminița Odobescu, 
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Romania to the European Union and 

Adrian Ceparu, 
The president of the Association of Public Procurement Experts  

     have the pleasure to invite you to attend the seminar  
”Public Procurement in Romania and Belgium - Investment opportunities” 

During the seminar, investment opportunities in Romania and Belgium will be discussed in the 
context of EU public procurement framework 

 
 

October 25th 2018/ 09.00h / Permanent Representation of Romania to the EU  

(Avenue de Cortenbergh 107, 1000-Bruxelles) 

 

We look forward to your participation and kindly ask you to register by 21 October 2018 at events@rpro.eu       
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